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I oppose HB 2002. This endangers our easily impressionable youth. The parents 

must be informed about these life changing decisions regarding their precious 

children. Each child is unique and no one knows this better than their own father or 

mother. Parents are uniquely qualified to protect their children with regards to all 

medical decisions. These hormones and gender changing surgeries are permanent 

life altering decisions and cannot be made without parental guidance. I strongly 

oppose HB 2002 and hope that you will consider the horrible impact this could have 

on future generations.  


